
June  2019

Important information 

Toddler Town 

Graduation is 

Friday June 14th

@7pm
Levy center 

MORE STUFF!

Hello all and happy JUNE , We want to take this time 

and congratulate our students on their upcoming 

graduation on Friday June 14th @ 7pm at the LEVY 

CENTER. If your child is graduating they have to be 

picked up by 3pm on Friday June 14th. Your child 

should have been assigned a leave date as we 

can not keep them until the FALL. 

Have you received your child’s leave date if 
your leaving in the FALL ? If not, please see 

your child’s teacher to avoid a $300 
cancellation fee.  Graduates can not stay 

until SEPTEMBER/FALL. 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to 
make payments on 1st & 15th of every month

We will be closing one day in JULY in order 
to get ready for NAEYC. We will try to give 

you as much notice as possible

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To

Tuition payments  due on 

1st & 15th of every month 
Update all contact phone 
numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update 
Your Childs Cubby as our city 

changes weather daily !!!
REMINDER !!!!! Remember to 

sign in/out your child daily as it 
is a DCFS mandate through the 

state of Illinois. 
Please see your child’s teacher if 

you have any questions ☺☺☺



Welcome June!  We had so much fun having discussions on Insects, Butterflies, 

how important mother/family is in our lives & what we can do for them. We 

hope the mothers loved their ‘Mother’s Day’ card. In June, we will spend most 
of our time practicing for our Graduation☺ we are also looking forward to 

learning about Frogs, Farm animals  and Independence Day. We are learning 

about rhyming words. For math we will practice counting by 10s up to 100, will 

practice early additions; review all the shapes we have learned before. We will 

continue improving our early reading skills with guessing game, clue game, 

sounding out the letters, reading books etc. 

Summer is knocking on our door; we are enjoying the beautiful weather by 

spending as much time as possible outdoors! Please check to be sure your child 

has an appropriate change of clothing in their cubby.

Graduation Day is June 14th, Friday.

Hello Parents and Happy June. We want to start off by saying thanks 
for a great 1st year of  PFA (Pre school for all). We’re almost at the 
end of the road for half of our class. Graduation is Friday June 14th

at the LEVY CENTER for our Kindergarteners to be. All children need 
to be picked up by 3pm so that we can prepare for the big day. All 

children graduating or not are welcomed to join us for the 
festivities at the LEVY CENTER at 7pm sharp. 

PLEASE -PLEASE-PLEASE do not have your child in their cap n gown. 
We will put them on at the LEVY CENTER after our performance .

Mrs. Maritza has been assigning leave dates to all graduates/children 
not returning in the fall.  If you have not already let the center know 

you are leaving after graduation see Mrs. Maritza to avoid $300 
cancellation fee.

Thanks from the Butterflies, Mrs. Maritza, Ms. Jasmin & Mr. Robert



Hello parents! During the month of May we had so much fun learning about gardening 

and learning about the life cycle of a flower.  Children were hands on learning step by 

step to plant their own grass seeds and lima beans. Children learn how to be responsible 

in taking care of their own plant by making sure they are watered and placed by a sunny 

area for proper growth.  In the month of June we will also learn the life cycles of 

butterflies, lady bugs and farm animals. In our science area we will create a habitat for 

our ladybugs and butterflies. Children will have an opportunity to see up close the 

metamorphosis of these beautiful insects growing from larvae to adult insects. Children 

will be encouraged to record daily observations by drawing a picture of what changes 

they see. Stop by and encourage your child to observe with you each morning at drop 

off. I am sure your child will be delighted to tell you what they have learned..       

Note: Teachers will be giving homework each Friday that will be due each 
the following Monday so please do not lose the folders. Thank you!

Welcome to the Month of June Everyone! The month of May was 

awesome, children had lots of fun talking about shapes, colors and finally 

starting our unit on plants and flowers. Children were supposed to discuss 

pets, but they weren’t interested and so we decided to go straight to 
plants. When I introduced them to plants and flowers, they loved it 

automatically and were very attentive. They’re so interested I will extend 
my plant and flower unit by implementing it with other themes, like 

caterpillars and butterflies. Therefore, children will be discussing how 

plants and flowers are important to caterpillars, butterflies and other 

bugs and insects and how those same bugs and insects help plants and 

flowers. Along with all of that, children will also learn all about Summer 

since the first day of Summer is June 21, 2019. If you have any questions, 

always feel free to contact me. ENJOY THE MONTH OF JUNE AND GET 

READY TO WELCOME SUMMER!

PS. I WANT TO THANK ALL THE PARENTS WHO TOOK THEIR TIME TO BRING IN A 

PLANT OR FLOWER OR A FLOWER POT. ALL THE PLANTS AND FLOWERS THAT 

HAVE BEEN BROUGHT IS WHAT HELPED KEEP THE CHILDREN INTERESTED!



847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street
Evanston, IL 60202

Make sure your
and or videos

Toddler Town will be closed Monday May 27th and picture day is one day this month ☺☺☺☺


